
Faculty Committee 
shall be established in a school is necessary for open and effective communication between a  
principal and his staff.  
 
Meetings of the faculty committee, with the principal may be held at least once a month during 
the school year.  The size of the various schools would have a bearing on the activities of this  
committee.  
 
For the faculty committee to function effectively, its recommendations must be given due  
consideration in decisions that are made.  The principal, by virtue of his position, has the 
ultimate  
responsibility for administration of the school.  
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